
Polly 
Woodside 



Dear Mother and Father, 
I am writing to you from the 
Polly Woodside, we are currently 
in the middle of the ocean. 
I am missing you guys so much 
and the captain is really bossy, so 
at the next stop which is Cape 
Town, I am planning on leaving the 
ship and joining the crew on another 
ship. Hopefully the ship's captain 
will be nicer.

The weather here is actually pretty 
nice it is sunny and warm, 
hopefully it stays that way.  
My job is the navigator so if there 
is danger ahead I have to ring the 
bell to let the bossy captain know.



The Polly Woodside has so 
many rats, last night I found 
two rats in my room eating away 
at my map, luckily they only ate 
the corner that was already 
torn.

Yesterday one of the cabin boys fell 
overboard so I had to ring the bell 
like CRAZY to let everybody 
know. Once everyone heard the bell 
all the cabin boys, cook, first and 
second mate and the captain came 
to help me pull him up but 
unfortunately we were too late.



Our next stop is Cape Town, 
where I am planning on leaving 
the ship to join another ship.

I hope to see you soon xoxo 
Love from your dearest 
daughter Eleina.




